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The bill appropriates $2,000,000 from the general fund to the commissioner of public safety for a 

grant to the Ramsey County Sheriff’s Office to acquire and maintain a gunshot detection system 

that is capable of accurately detecting the precise location and time of gunfire, as well as the 

number of shots fired. 

 

This is a one-time appropriation. 


